
From: Soura, Christian
To: keck@scdhhs.gov <keck@scdhhs.gov>

lillian.b.koller@gmail.com <lillian.b.koller@gmail.com>
Date: 11/20/2012 10:00:43 AM

Subject: Meeting - First Steps Reauthorization

                Would either Monday at 2 or Friday at 11 work next week to meet with the Governor on First Steps 
Reauthorization?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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